
Call  For  Papers:  Second
Postgraduate  Law  Conference  of
the  Centre  for  Private
International Law
The Centre for Private International Law (CPIL) of the University of Aberdeen is
announcing  its  2nd  Postgraduate  Law Conference  of  the  Centre  for  Private
International Law, which will take place online on 6 May 2024. Researchers are
invited to submit abstracts by 29 February.

The Conference aims to provide young scholars with the opportunity to present
their  research  before  panels  with  relevant  expertise  and  receive  valuable
feedback  for  further  development  of  their  work.

It has four panels, respectively on international family law, civil and commercial
law, artificial intelligence and human rights linked to private international law.

For more information, please see the Centre’s website.
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